
Bobbie Noonan’s Child Care 
13230 Cedar Creek Ct. 
Homer Glen, IL 60491 

(708) 301-3939 
Email: homer.director@bobbienoonans.com 

Visit: www.bobbienoonans.com 
Dear Parents, 
Welcome, or welcome back to Bobbie Noonan’s Child Care.  We are honored you have chosen 
us to help in your child’s academic education.  Before your child can start school, there are just a 
few requirements. 
 
Fees: 
*  Your child’s fall registration fee was received! Thank you.  

• If you are looking to enroll another child, the single child registration fee is $100, and the 
family registration fee is $150. Please keep in mind spots are on a first come first serve 
basis, and we may not have availability. 

 
Registration Forms: 

• All forms are to be filled out completely. 

• All registration papers and medical must be turned in NO LATER than 2 weeks prior to 
starting.   

• Each child must have a certified copy of his/her birth certificate. If your child has attended 
before, this is on file. 

 
Medical Requirements: 

• Each child must have a current medical on file, filled out and signed by the doctor. 

• All medicals are good for 2 years from the physical date and cannot be older than 6 
months from the start date. 

• A T. B. test is required with results but cannot be older than 6 months from your child’s 
start date. 

• A lead test is also required along with the results.  If your doctor does not do a lead test 
and does a lead survey, we will need to have a copy on file with a doctor’s note. 

• If your doctor chooses to waive the lead or T.B. test, this must be marked by them on the 
physical exam form. 

• Kindergarten students must also have a vision and dental exam. 
 
Supplies: 

• If your child is attending our fall session, you will be given a list of supplies with items 
needed for their class. 

• If your child will be here for day care you will need to purchase a cot sheet for their bed.  
The cost is $9.50. 

• Please bring in a blanket for your child to sleep with.  

• Your child’s backpack, cot sheet, and blanket will be kept at school until your child’s last 
attendance day of the week.  

• If your child is in diapers, you must supply diapers and wipes. 

• Please bring in a complete extra change of clothes, in case of spills or accidents. 
 
 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call or arrange a time to stop in! 

 

 
 
 

mailto:homer.director@bobbienoonans.com


 
  


